
GULF ROSE NURSERY
P.O. Box -2324, Al Ghubaibah, Sharjah -U.A.E.

Tel. : 06-566 49 52 F ax: 06-5 67 29 | 4

4th December 2018
Dear Parent
Sir/Madam,

Sub: Parent-Tpacher Contact Progrpmme

Please be informed that the parent-teacher contact programme will be conducted at the Gulf
Rose Nursery on Thursday, 06112/2018. Timings for both the shift: 8:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.
You are requested to attend the session along with your ward. Regular class on Thursday,

0 6 I 12 I 20 | 8 stands cancelled.

Payment of Fees:

Fees ending December 2018 including alrears if any should be paid before the parent-teacher

contact programme.

With regards,

qA
Principal


